Flower Show Committee Annual Report

First of all, I must thank our outstanding leaders,
Lucinda and Sally who so ably guided the Garden
Club of Wilmington through this past challenging
year. You are amazing ,ladies!

Secondly, I am enormously grateful to our
technological website wizard, Wendy Russell for
enabling our virtual photography and flower shows as
well as creating the beautiful templates for our
members to view.

Since this is a Flower Show Committee report, we
shall also bask in Wendy’s reflected glory as one of
the main organizers and participants in the Garden
Club of America’s Artistic Design Conference as well
as her recent award of Best in Show for her floral
design,”The Green Flash” at the Garden Club of
America’s Annual meeting.

The Garden Club of Wilmington held two virtual
photography shows wonderfully organized by
Photography Chair, Patsy Walls.

We also held virtual fall and spring flower shows.
Thank you, to all who entered or assisted. It wasn’t
always easy, but you persevered.



Who knew, virtual was a FOUR LETTER WORD!
Additionally, the Flower Show Commuittee sponsored a
most successful container workshop led by
Chanticleer’s Dan Benarcik. Betsy McCoy graciously
hosted which also gave participants the added delight
of touring her spectacular garden.

Finally, I want to thank my stalwart, generous Vice
Chairman, Barbara Cairns. She worked tirelessly so
the shows could happen, and was supportive in every
way. Thank you,so much ,Barbara.



